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UOEH hosted a training course for Occupational Health and Safety from May 17th to 18th, 2023. 
Total of 19 students and occupational health residents from Thammasat University and Nopparat 
Rajathanee Hospital were participated. This course was implemented based on the MOUs between 
each institution and UOEH. The course included lectures by UOEH faculty members as well as 
factory visits and university facilities tour. 
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